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Good morning ... I am concerned about the K.2 inclusionary zoning ordinance. 
There are better ways to handle affordable housing, one is to increase supply 
by cutting the red tape and be more housing development friendly. Mandating 
and forcing affordable housing only drives up cost and decreases the incentive 
to develop more housing. Housing supply is the answer not more mandates. 
Thank you Bud Wallace 
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